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Editorial 

It is of immense pleasure for us to bring Volume 24 Number 2 of Administration and 
Management Review with the continuous support from the distinguished authors and 
valuable readers. In the history of 24 years, this journal has documented and 
disseminated many valuable research findings in the area of administration, 
management and development.  

Nevertheless, in the changing dynamics of academic and policy discourse, we have 
felt the necessity to improve the quality and scope of existing journal. This will 
ultimately add the value in the administration, management, governance and 
development discourse of Nepal and elsewhere. Considering this fact, Nepal 
Administrative Staff College (NASC) has taken the following initiatives to improve 
the quality and scope of journal to be effective from next volume of journal.   

1) The forthcoming journal will be published as "Journal of Management 
and Development Studies".  

2) It will be peer reviewed journal. Each article should go through blind peer 
review process. 

3) Articles will be first published in NASC's journal portal and later published 
in a collected volume once in a year. 

4) The articles are collected throughout the year and published in e-journal 
immediately after completing all quality assurance measures.  

5) Each author will be provided opportunity to disseminate the article findings 
in relevant forum organized by NASC.   

We invite all potential authors to submit research articles maintaining the standards 
prescribed by the editorial board of "Journal of Management and Development 
Studies" via journal@nasc.org.np. The articles can broadly be submitted in the area 
of administration, management, governance and development. For detail information 
and updates please regularly visit www.nasc.org.np.  
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